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Message from Mr Sparrow 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter. I hope that you are well and have been able to dry out from the horrible 

weather towards the back end of last week and the start of this. The school has been a hive of activity 

throughout the week and the children have shown a real focus on improving their work in school.  

  

We continue to focus on the value of respect and have been keeping an eye out for those children who are 

looking after property. 

  

I would also like to thank those people who have stopped for a little chat with me at the end of the day when 

I’m on the drive – it really brightens my day when we can share an anecdote or a simple hello. 

Football 

Well done to our school football team who have taken part in a number of games over the last 4 weeks at 

Greenfield Comprehensive School. They have shown brilliant teamwork and have worked brilliantly to 

following the instructions given to them. Also, I am sure we can all agree they look very smart in their new kit. 

Remember to keep an eye out for clubs happening in school over the coming weeks. 

  

  

Key Dates – Autumn 1 

18/10/24 – Whole school panto – Peter Pan 

18/10/24 – Show Raisim the Red Card – (children can 

wear red) 

12/10/24 – Potential reception starters 2025 

14/10/24 – Halloween Disco 

22/10/24 – Parents evening 

25/10/24 – Break-up for half-term 

Key Dates – Autumn 2 

4/11/24 – Return to school 

6/11/24 – Photo day 

12/12/24 – Whole school Glow Show (Christmas 

Jumpers) 

17/12/24 – Christmas fair 

18/12/24 – Christmas Dinner day (Christmas Jumpers) 

19/12/24 – Disco/Party Day (Christmas Jumpers) 

20/12/24 – Break for Christmas 

 



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


